Executive Summary
Topic: Websense Security Gateway
Committee Date: May 28, 2013

Summary

WebSense, the district’s current web filter, is under contract for one more year through the IU5 consortium.  The WebSense platform includes hardware and software licensing to remain CIPA compliant in order to be eligible to collect reimbursement funds through the eRate program.  WebSense covers all internet filtration, logging, reporting and secure socket layer traffic administration.  

Half of the funding will come from the Technology Capital Reserve account the other half will be covered through the regular Technology Maintenance Account.  

Recommended Motion

[bookmark: _GoBack]That the Board of School Directors approves the quote to renew the WebSense Internet Filter and the Web Security Gateway for the amount of $26,948.75.  
